
 

 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

NEWSLETTER:  4 November 2019 ~ Term 4 Week 4 

Friday was a hot and sunny day, but that didn’t stop MPS 

students from donning their costumes and being ready to 

walk. Students were suitably dressed in the theme of ‘My 

Idol’ and took to the course with enthusiasm and gusto.  

 

Participants made their way around the course for roughly 

50 minutes, gaining laps and raising money for our school. 

Despite the sweltering weather, laughter, smiles and some 

impressive dance moves were seen on the day.  

Well done to our best dressed students from each class. 

Thank you to the families that made the trip to the top oval 

to support our school. We look forward to next year’s 

event.   

Don’t forget to return your sponsorship/

donation money by this Friday 8 November.  

From Mr L’s desk… 

Jarrod Loiterton   



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Kinder 2020 Transition Kinder 2020 Wednesday 6 November 
9.10am—11.20am Free   

Year 6—Transition to  
High School Year 6  Thursday 7 November  

Students go directly to MHS Free  

Swim & Survive  Years K-5 Friday 8 November 
(normal drop off / pick up)  

Refer to 
note Overdue  

Year 6 Assembly All welcome Friday 8 November  
12.30pm in the hall 

Free   

Year 6 Camp 
Point Wolstoncroft Year 6 Departing Sunday  

10 November @ 10.30am 
Refer to 

note Overdue  

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 

Healthy Harold 
One day my class went to Healthy Harold 

and he is a giraffe. We learned about being 

healthy. We learned about exercising and 

eating healthy. It was fun.  

By Phoebe Brown—KC  
 

It is always a pleasure to visit your school, 

the students were amazing.  

Rae Mitchell—HH Co-ordinator  

 

PBL REWARD Last Thursday, students were treated to their latest reward for the upholding of 

positive behaviour. This reward took the form of a large inflatable obstacle course. The weather cooperated on the day  

allowing students, and some keen staff members, to navigate the course in their class groups. Aside from the laughter and en-

joyment, students continued to display our three PBL values, respect, responsibility and empathy, as they took part in the 

course. Our ride operator even commented that MPS is one of the best schools he has been to. Thank you to the students and 

staff for your continued support of PBL and here’s to looking forward to the next one.  Mr Jarrod Loiterton — PBL Coordinator  



 

 

 

GOLD AWARD 
CONGRATULATIONS 

to Darby Abnett on 

receiving his Gold 

Award.     

Year 6 transition to Murrumburrah High School…  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

MONDAY 11 NOV LUNCH SPECIAL 
Spaghetti bol + popper $5 

 

Kinder 2020 
Transition Dates 

 

Wednesday 6 November 

9.10am to 11.20am 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and  

fresh fruit or vegetables  

Wednesday 13 November 

9.10am to 3.15pm 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and fresh fruit or 

vegetables and food for recess and lunch  

Wednesday 20 November  

9.10am to 3.15pm 
Children need to bring hat, water bottle and fresh fruit or 

vegetables and food for recess and lunch  

Uniform Shop Open  

Wednesday 20 November 

8.30am—9.15am  

2.45pm—3.30pm  

 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Congratulations to our K-2 reading award recipients  

We were excited to hear that Dana Hummelstad was 

coming to join us in 3I for her first practicum.  Dana is 

studying Bachelor of Education/Early Childhood and will 

be with us for the next two weeks. Miss H, as the  

students now call her, will be observing and teaching a 

number of lessons, including Literacy, maths, visual art, 

sport and health.  We are all looking forward to the next 

two weeks. If you see Miss H in the school ground,  

please say hi.   


